General Education Committee

Minutes

March 10, 2005

Present: Ken, Don, Kiran, Cindy, Richard, Nancy and Myra

Approve agenda: additions, deletions, revisions

Approved. 

 Approve minutes of February 10, 2005

Approved.

 GE Course Outlines and Addendum

· GE addendum and the new COOR/ to integrate or not to integrate?

Richard summarized the issues involved with the current COORs and addendum, concluding with the observation that the current addendum encourages people to think of the GE criteria as additional to, rather than integrated with their courses.  Cindy raised questions about the possibility that a single course could be considered part of multiple programs, complicating our efforts to “align” courses and programs. After much discussion, we reached the decision to do away with the old GE addendum and require that the GE criteria be integrated into the new COOR form.

· GE courses seeking approval of online teaching beyond one year: What do we want of instructors when they meet with the GE committee to request continuing approval of an on-line course?

After some discussion, we decided that rather than individual instructors meeting with the GE committee, we would call for a meeting of the on-line committee and the GE committee, inviting instructors of on-line GE courses to help us revise the on-line addendum to the COOR to include specific options for meeting the speaking criteria. 

Review drafts of new language for Program Level Student Learning Outcomes (the five criteria in previous lingo)/Cindy and Don

Cindy distributed drafts of the nearly complete GE SLO package. We are to review this for our next meeting, and hopefully it will be finalized by the end of this semester. 

